October 21, 2021 meeting of the Monroe County Highway Committee


Meeting called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairperson David Pierce.

Members present: David Pierce, Alan McCoy, Remy Gomez and Nodji VanWychen.
Members absent: Wally Habhegger
Others present:  Highway Commissioner - David Ohnstad.
 Period of Public Comment –None at this time.
Last Meeting Minutes-Motion to approve the minutes of the September 16, 2021 regular meeting made by Nodji VanWychen, seconded by Remy Gomez.  All ayes, motion carried.
3.
 Vouchers presented as follows:
 

Month Vouchers -
$1,020,754.51

4.  Norwalk Interlocal Agreement (Discussion & Decision) 

The Village of Norwalk and the Highway Department are considering a project to construct improvements to CTH U/South Water Street.  Highway Commissioner David Ohnstad explained that a draft of an Interlocal Agreement has been sent to the Village Board of Trustees for their consideration.  Pending Village and Monroe County Corporation Counsel review we will request conditional approval of the committee.  Motion made by Remy Gomez to conditionally approve the Interlocal Agreement, seconded by Alan McCoy.  All ayes, motion carried.
5.   Commissioner Report (Discussion)
6.  Set Next Month Meeting Date (Discussion & Decision)

November 18, 2021 at 9 a.m.  
7.  Future Agenda Items
Motion to adjourn at 10:30 a.m. by Nodji VanWychen, seconded by Remy Gomez.  All ayes, motion carried.
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